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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Plurinational State of Bolivia should
speed up implementation of the constitutional provisions regarding the freeing of
individuals, families and communities in the light of the fact that forced labour
and servitude are serious human rights violations that must be addressed with
great urgency.
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